
WINSTEAD Austin Charlotte Dallas Fort Worth Houston San Antonio The Woodlands

September 13, 2021

Via Email
Ms. Nabila Nur
Planning Manager, Current Planning
City of Dallas

Re: M201-027 (Hockaday)

Dear Ms. Nur:

2728 N. Harwood Street

Suite 500

Dallas, Texas 75201

214.745.5400 OFFICE

214.745.5390 FAX

winstead.com

Tommy Mann
DIRECT DIAL: 214.745.5724
EMAIL: tmann@winstead.com

Please accept this letter as an appeal to the City Council of the City Plan Commission
decision to recommend denial of the referenced minor amendment request. As we have
presented and city staff agrees, we feel this proposed minor amendment does not alter the
basic relationship to adjacent property. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need further
information. A copy of the attached letter and a check of $300.00 payable to the City of Dallas
will be hand delivered to your attention at City Hall today.

Sincerely,

WINSTEAD PC

l-

Toniny Mann, Esq.
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